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3rd April 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

School Closure update: 

Following the required temporary closure of the school the Governing Body are continuing to work 
alongside the Senior Leadership Team.  Our key aim is to support the measures that the school 
have put in place and to ensure that pupils and staff are kept safe. We have met using video 
conferencing on a weekly basis since these changes took effect.    

Thank you again for your continued support to the school and staff who are doing everything they 
can to remain open for those who need it and provide interesting tasks for the children at home. 
Please take note of the messages in Mrs West’s last letter – you are all doing an amazing job with 
any home learning you are able to do. We know how difficult it is, so just do what you can. Your 
health and wellbeing as a family is our top priority. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please remember you can use the email set up by the 
school - email address hls@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk 

Governor Changes: 

We are incredibly fortunate at Oakland Junior School to have the support and expertise from such 
a dedicated and conscientious team of Governors.  After 8 years with the team our Chair, Liz 
James has decided to stand down.  We are enormously thankful to Liz for her time and dedication 
to the role.  We want to express our gratitude to Liz for her very valued contribution, especially 
during her last two years as Chair.  We wish Liz all the very best in her future adventures. 

As a Governing body we are delighted to announce that Charlotte Kieran was voted in on the 25th 
of March as the new Chair of Governors.  Charlotte will be working closely with our new joint Vice 
Chairs, Esther Blake and Nada Harding.  

As a Governing body we continue to work closely together, in partnership with Corvus Learning 
Trust, to support the school. Being a school governor is rewarding, interesting and a privilege – if 
any of you are interested in joining us, please get in touch. 

Finally, as we approach school Easter holidays, we hope you enjoy the time with your family and 
the plentiful supply of chocolate! Please continue to keep yourselves safe. 

Yours faithfully, 

Oaklands Junior School Governing Body 

ckieran@ojsgovernors.co.uk 
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